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WELCOME BACK

To celebrate the King’s coronation on 6th May, students have been busy across all areas of the college. A 
special Foxes coronation postcard has been designed, and students have written personal messages to the 
King. These have now been sent to Buckingham Palace, along with a covering letter and open invitation to join 
us for afternoon tea! 

In Health and Wellbeing, students have discussed, planned and prepared a Kings Coronation picnic. They 
were joined by students from Functional Skills and despite the unseasonably cold weather, many picnics have 
been enjoyed across Aurora Foxes this week. 

Celebrations will continue this weekend at the hotel, with students serving cream teas, Pimms and other 
delights, to customers.

Dear parents and carers,

I hope you are all well and ready for the start of the summer term. As we 
embark on this new chapter, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for 
your continued support, partnership, and advocacy for our college. I was 
delighted to see so many of you reach out, on top of the standard survey 
that OFSTED send out, to share your stories of your young persons 
progress since being at Foxes. Thank you. The report should be available in 
a couple of weeks, and we will share with you once available.

We are excited to have welcomed back our students for what promises to 
be a fantastic summer term filled with enriching academic and 
extra-curricular activities. Our dedicated staff have been working hard to 
prepare engaging and challenging lessons that will inspire our students to 
learn and grow. 

We often find this final term can be challenging for our graduating 
students and their parents with some anxiety about ‘what happens next’. 
Please continue to share any feedback or concerns with your House Team 
Leader who will be able to support through our transition team.

COMMUNITY/PARTNERSHIPS

Over the last few weeks our second-year students have been getting their first taste of external work
 experience. The students have made up our new team at the Williton Community Kitchen where students 
prepare and serve the local community with hot meals, soup and afternoon teas from Tuesday to Thursday 
each week. Our regular customers have been delighted to see us back again after the Easter break and the 
students have settled in perfectly, transferring all the skills they have learnt at Foxes to a new environment. 
We have been really impressed by the enthusiasm and professionalism of the new team and are looking 
forward to seeing them continue to develop throughout the summer term. Well done everyone!

ALEX STEER-SMITH, WEX CO-ORDINATOR
 

MARK COSTELLO

AN UPDATE FROM EDUCATION

Join us at Foxes Hotel on Saturday 6th May to 
celebrate the King’s Coronation! We will be 

serving cream teas, Eton mess and Pimms from 
The Flying Fox, between 12:00pm and 3:00pm. 

 

THIRD YEARS WITH THEIR POSTCARDS

FOXES PHRASE OF THE WEEK FOXES WORD OF THE WEEK

MENTAL HEALTHCAN WE TALK?

POINT TO SIDE 
OF HEAD

THUMB BRUSHES 
DOWN CHEST TWICE


